RPC 10-year anniversary reception

To celebrate the RPC’s 10-year anniversary, a reception sponsored by Lord
Lindsay was held at the House of Lords. Interim chair Stephen Gibson and
external stakeholders spoke on the importance of the RPC. The reception
allowed the celebration of the achievements of the RPC over the last decade,
as well as giving the opportunity to look forward to the future of the RPC,
as we continue to provide expert scrutiny, as an independent regulatory
scrutiny body.

Please find below attachments of Stephen Gibson’s speech and documents
presented on the day:

1. Interim chair, Stephen Gibson, speech at the 10-year anniversary
reception for the Regulatory Policy Committee (PDF, 141KB, 4 pages)

2. RPC 10-Year Anniversary — A Decade of Scrutiny (PDF, 695KB, 20 pages)

3. RPC engagement document (PDF, 187KB, 2 pages)


http://www.government-world.com/rpc-10-year-anniversary-reception/
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/860766/Final_version_of_speech_Stephen_Gibson.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/860766/Final_version_of_speech_Stephen_Gibson.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/860768/RPC_10-Year_Anniversary_-_A_Decade_of_Scrutiny.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/860771/Binder1.pdf

